
Stockingford Nursery School 
Newsletter March 2024 

Term dates       
     

Spring Term 2024 
Term ends:     Friday 22nd March 2024 

Summer Term 2024 
 

Term starts:    Monday 8th April 2024 
May Day:     Monday 6th May 2024  
Teacher Training Day    Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May 2024 
Induction Day:    Wednesday 10th July 2024 
Term ends:     Thursday 18th July 2024 
Teacher Training Day   Friday 19th July 2024 

Welcome letter from Mrs Katherine King - Headteacher 
 

I am delighted to have recently being appointed as the permanent Nursery School 
Headteacher. This is a real privilege and I am committed to enabling all children to 
develop to their full potential. I am passionate about Early Years and value the 
importance of an inclusive, high quality education that all pupils can access.  
 

In June 2022 I was part of the Senior Leadership team that led to our Nursery 
School achieving an outstanding OFSTED inspection. This is one of my proudest 
achievements as it was acknowledged that we are a ‘place of possibilities’ and ‘no limit is put on what 
children can accomplish’. I continue to have high aspirations and am highly motivated to drive 
forwards further improvements for all children to grow and develop. 
 

I am in a fortunate position to have a skilled and committed staff team and dedicated Governing Body 
supporting me to nurture, inspire and grow all individuals. Positive partnerships with families helps us 
to work together collaboratively to provide the best outcomes for all children. This was demonstrated 
when we joined together with the library for creating a memorable World Book Day experience. 
 

We are currently working together as a Nursery team to develop the outdoor learning environment. 
We will soon be launching a new grassed area for the two year old children to explore, climb and 
develop their physical skills. Over the Easter holidays we will also be making some changes to 
improve some of our outdoor spaces to keep everybody safe.  
 
I look forward to watching your children grow with their confidence, knowledge and skills during their 
time at Stockingford Nursery School and would like to thank you for your continued help and support 
so far on our journey together. 
 

Kind Regards 
Mrs King 

 
 

   

 

 

 

Easter Holidays 

Nursery closes for the Easter holidays on  

Friday 22nd March  and re-opens again on 

Monday 8th April. 
 

Have a great break. 



Raring2go Spring magazine 

Please click on the link to the 

Raring2go! Spring magazine  for 

lots of interesting information. 
 

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/

coventryandnuneaton/spring2024/ 

 

Nursery application 

Forms 
 

Did you know 

you can put 

your child’s 

name down for our 

Nursery from birth?   



Further information can be found on the Government website: 

www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 

No animals or smoking/

vaping are permitted inside 

or outside our Nursery 

School premises. 

 

 



Partnership with Parents 
 

We understand the importance of good working relationships to 
effectively support your child’s learning and 
development through an atmosphere of mutual 
understanding. We value working together in 
partnership and encourage parents/carers to 
participate fully in the life of our school.  
 
Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the 
welfare of children and young people and expects all visitors, staff 
and volunteers to share this commitment. We aim to support a 
peaceful and safe school environment where positive partnerships 
and respect are modelled and expected.  
 
For further information please see our Parent/Carer Conduct 
Policy that can be found on our nursery website in the Policy 
section www.stockingfordnurseryschool.com 

IMPORTANT !! 
 

You must accompany your child to 

the member of staff on the door in 

Big Nursery, so they are registered 

inside the building safely. 

Parent Conduct 
 

We appreciate that at times, concerns will need to be raised with us, 
however this should be done in an appropriate and respectful manner, 
so that suitable resolution can be found.  
 

Inappropriate language or behaviour towards our staff will not be 
tolerated and the nursery will take action to protect its staff, which 
could result in a parent being removed from the nursery and/or their 
future access to the premises being restricted. We trust that we can rely upon all members of 
the nursery community to act in accordance with these expectations.  

Food Bank Vouchers 
Stockingford Nursery School can issue Food Bank 
Vouchers for families struggling with the cost of living 
crisis to use locally. Just pop into Reception for more 
information. 

http://www.stockingfordnurseryschool.com/


If your child is absent from Nursery 
 
Please remember to contact the Nursery on the day your child is going to be 
absent, you can either: 

 

  Myschoolapp Please see above 

  Telephone  02476 383708 

  Email   parents1041@welearn365.com 

 

(please ensure you put your child’s full name and the reason for their absence in the text) 
 

They should be at home until you feel they are well enough to come back to school.   In 
the case of sickness and diarrhoea please make sure your child is symptom free for at least  
48 hours before returning to Nursery.  

 

Please could you make sure all your phone numbers are up to date if not please let the office 
know of any changes. 

 

MySchoolApp  
We are launching a new form of parent communication called MySchoolApp.  This is a free app 

that you can register to. Please follow the below steps to register before 1st September so that 

we can start to send any communications to you ready for the start of the new school year. 

 

 

 

To get started, you need to go to your normal app store and search 

for MySchoolApp 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

When opening the app for the first time, you will be asked which 

school you want.  

Type in Stockingford and you will see our name. 

 

 

 

You then need to register, you will be asked for your name, email and phone number, and to set your 

password.  You will be asked to accept the terms and conditions. 

 

      Once that is done, you can start using the app! 

One of the many benefits of this app is that if your first language is not English, you can change your 

language settings by going to Menu, Settings, and then choose  

“Change Language”.  

 

We hope that this will allow all parents to have a more inclusive experience during your child’s  

time here with us. 



 

First Aid Incident and Medication Administration Notifications  
 

As you know, we work very hard to keep parents regularly informed about  

First Aid incidents and medication administration at school. To help make 

improvements in these areas, we have decided to use a service called Medical 

Tracker.    

  
We will be launching this during the Spring Term 2024.  

  
Medical Tracker not only allows us to inform parents/carers of First Aid incidents 

and medication administration by email, but it also allows us to analyse the data 

we record.  

 

Medical Tracker will be beneficial to you because:  
  
1. We can record and track First Aid incidents that involve your child  

2. We can record and track medication administration that involves your 

child  

3. You may be notified as soon as possible after a First Aid incident by 

email  

4. You may be notified as soon as possible after medication has been 

administered by email  

 
To use Medical Tracker effectively, we need to collect the best email address to 

use to notify you of incidents.  

 

Please fill in the slip on the letter sent out this 

week, clearly writing your email address and 

return it to the school office as soon as possible.  



 

Regular attendance in Nursery is important to support your child's 
learning and sets up a good routine ready for starting school - however if 
your child is unwell then please remember to let the Nursery know either 
by telephone , email or the schoolapp, (make sure your phone numbers 
are up to date).  They should be at home until you feel they are well 
enough to come back to school.   In the case of sickness and diarrhoea 
please make sure your child is symptom free for at least 48 hours before 
returning to Nursery. 

If you are going on holiday please fill in a holiday form at the 
Reception desk. 

CHILDREN’S ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS 

The role of Attendance Champions is to monitor and support families to improve 
attendance. Regular and punctual attendance is very important and we know from 
many studies that children who attend well do better in school.  

In Big Nursery Tina Shepherd and Katherine King are our Attendance Champions. 

In Little Nursery Jo Stubbs (Room Lead) and Katherine King (Acting Head and Lead DSL) 
are our Attendance Champions  

Little Nursery Attendance Champions. 

Katherine King Jo Stubbs 

Big Nursery Attendance Champions. 

Katherine King Tina Shepherd 

LITTLE NURSERY - CHILDREN’S ATTENDANCE  
Attendance - we aim for 85%, and last half term attendance for  

Little Nursery children was 84%.  

BIG NURSERY - CHILDREN’S ATTENDANCE  
Attendance - we aim for 85%, and last half term attendance for 

Big Nursery children was 81.5%  



String bags 

If children choose to use drawstring bags, they can be hung on your child's 
coat peg. If they choose to use a small backpack they can be placed at the 
bottom of the coat trolley beneath their child's coat.  

Session Times 
 

Nursery sessions are: 
 

 9.00am - 11.30am for the morning session. 

 12.40pm - 3.10pm for the afternoon session.  
 

Please make sure you are on time for the start of sessions as this does have an 
impact on teaching time and please collect your child on time as children can 
become a little upset if they are collected later. Thank you. 

 

Please can you ensure that your child brings a full change of clothes 
including socks (and nappy changing items and wipes if required).    

Make sure all coats and clothing is named. 

 

If you wish to talk to a teacher or your child's key worker, 
please let us know at transition times or leave a message with 
Reception and we can arrange this at the beginning or end of 
teaching sessions. 

Wellies 
We would be very grateful if you 
have any unwanted wellies your 
child has outgrown that you 
would  like to donate to the 
Nursery to support 
outdoor learning 
and Forest School 
sessions.   

Jewellery 
Please could children 
with pierced ears 
wear studs in their 
ears for safety 
reasons, and no necklaces or 
bracelets are to be worn in 
Little Nursery for safety 
reasons. We advise jewellery be 
keep at home so it does not get 
lost or broken. 



Coats and bags 
 

As the weather has been changing, can we ask 
appropriate clothing is being worn/brought in depending 
on the weather. 
 

Please can you make sure your child brings their winter 
coats to Little Nursery and you have put their name in both their 
coats and bags. This would be really appreciated.   

In their bags could you please put nappies, wipes, (pants if toilet 
trained) and a spare change of clothes. Thank you. 

Session Times 
 
 

 AM Session  8.45am - 11.45am 

 PM Session 12.30pm - 3.30pm 
 

 

Please could just one adult bring in your child on time for the start of 
session and can you make sure you pick your child up on time, Nursery 
Staff need to clean between sessions and children can become a little 
upset if they are collected later. Thank you. 

Voluntary Donations 

Children are welcome to feed a £1 weekly voluntary contribution 
to Peppa to help raise money for nursery funds for special activities 
and to buy new resources for the children to enjoy.  

Peppa will join us in Nursery at the beginning of sessions and will be 
located in the corridor just outside the room, so please come and 
say hello. 

Pull-Ups 

Please could children wear ‘pull-ups’ 
only if they are being potty trained, 
as some of the 
children are getting 
upset if they have 
to be changed. 

Jewellery 

Please could children with pierced ears 
wear studs in their ears for safety 
reasons, and no necklaces or bracelets are 
to be worn in Little Nursery for safety 
reasons. We advise jewellery be keep at 
home so it does not get lost or broken. 





Keeping children safe at home 
 

There are lots of small things people can do to help children avoid accidents at 
home.  Children need to experiment, play and take risks. As children develop, 
they will become more adventurous and want to explore the world around them. 
To do this safely, they need a safe environment. By getting down to their level 
and seeing the world through their eyes, it’s easier to spot dangers, and help 
them avoid danger. 
 

Warwickshire County Council has some tips to help prevent accidents 
 
 Certain foods and small objects can be risky for young children - anything smaller than 

a two pence piece can get stuck in their throats. So, avoid foods like this or cut them up 
lengthways or into quarters to make them safer to eat. 

 

 If your child is mobile, it’s surprising the things they can reach! Make sure to keep 
things like blind cords, plastic bags and drawstring bags out of reach. 

 

 When you’re cooking, make sure saucepans are out of reach and handles aren’t 
sticking out and most importantly, don’t leave kids unsupervised in the kitchen 

 

 Keep medicines in a high, lockable cupboard (including everyday painkillers like 
paracetamol) so that your children can’t reach them 

 

 If you’re planning on doing lots of cleaning around the house, keep your cleaning 
products out of reach in high cupboard and out of site and remember to put them away 
once you’ve finished cleaning 

 

 Put small objects away – things like button batteries for toys can be a choking hazard 
for small children and can also cause internal bleeding 

 

Taking steps to ensure infants can sleep safely in suitable conditions is very 
important for families to consider. The council is supporting Lullaby Trust’s 
Safer Sleep Week. This national campaign targets anyone looking after a 
young baby and aims to raise awareness of sudden infant death syndrome 
(SIDS) and the safer sleep advice that reduces the risk of it occurring. 
 
The focus of Safer Sleep Week 2024 is the safest place. Babies’ airways are 
vulnerable, particularly in the first few months of life, so it is important that 
parents and carers are aware of this and the actions they can take to protect 
them, such as: 
 
 Keep baby away from smoke, before and after birth. 
 

 Put baby in a cot, crib or moses basket to sleep - never fall asleep with them on a sofa  
      or chair. 
 

 Put baby to sleep on their back with their feet to the foot of the cot. 
 

 Keep the cot clear. 
 

 Keep baby's head and face uncovered and make sure they don't get too hot. 
 

 Breastfeed your baby - support is available if you need it. 
 



Keeping children safe at home (Cont) 
 

For more safer sleep advice visit their website: https://www.lullabytrust.org.uk/

safer-sleep-advice/ 

It’s important to educate children on the dangers that fire poses and to teach 

them how to prevent fire in the home. Here are Warwickshire Fire and Rescue 

Service’s top tips for keeping children safe from fire: 
 

 Always keep matches, lighters and candles out of the reach of children 

 Supervise children if they are in the kitchen, especially when cooking 

 Never leave children alone in the kitchen 

 Put a childproof fireguard in front of any open fires or heaters 

 Teach children not to put anything into the holes of sockets or extension leads, and 

consider installing plug guards 
 

If you have children under 5, you can contact Warwickshire Fire and Rescue for 
a home safe and well check - call 01926 466282 or apply via their 
website: https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/fire-safety-home 
 

Warwickshire County Councillor Sue Markham, portfolio holder for Children and 
Families said: “As part of our Child Friendly Warwickshire programme, we want 
all children to be safe, so raising awareness around staying safe at home is 
crucial to this.” 
 

“Knowing that many accidents are avoidable reminds us that with the right 
support, families can not only help prevent accidents from happening, but teach 
their children how to keep themselves safe. We encourage parents to stay one 
step ahead of their developing child, understanding what behaviours and the 
risks associated with them may come next.” 
 

“We’re sharing resources and information for parents and carers to build 
confidence and skills in managing the real risks to children's safety. Accidents 
can of course still happen, so please still see a medical professional if your 
child does get hurt. 
 

More advice to keep children safe at home is available at: 

The Royal Society for the Prevention of Accidents 
 

The Child Accindent Prevention Trust 
 

Keeping you and your children safe - WCC information on safety in the home and when out 
and about with your children. 
 

Child Accident Prevention: Making every contact count - This is a fully-funded three-hour 

course designed by the NHS to help prevent accidents in the home. For more information, 

please contact erinyork@warwickshire.gov.uk or lynnbassett@warwickshire.gov.uk. 

Helping children and young people to be safe is one of the ambitions Child 

Friendly Warwickshire. Find out more and get involved with the programme 

at www.childfriendlywarwickshire.co.uk  

https://tracking.vuelio.co.uk/tracking/click?d=fJoORub_QE91kgSs4ri51t4aA7xkFpt1m_XJzAwDvSDYV1cSGgIoQYXd2BjncUAdCD9lQlPsOWmkRF672x4XtPeLvmEpzLwXoIy7o3mA_55PVIC-obYdxrizEZHpV7s9-LoIFuBgasOFnI9avRpskS5J8aRtV70ZM4duS1obxBg20
https://tracking.vuelio.co.uk/tracking/click?d=fJoORub_QE91kgSs4ri51t4aA7xkFpt1m_XJzAwDvSDYV1cSGgIoQYXd2BjncUAdCD9lQlPsOWmkRF672x4XtPeLvmEpzLwXoIy7o3mA_55PVIC-obYdxrizEZHpV7s9-LoIFuBgasOFnI9avRpskS5J8aRtV70ZM4duS1obxBg20
https://tracking.vuelio.co.uk/tracking/click?d=n6R9cl8NvsJ4OVQfEp64U0FzWFbmK6-Y9q5sATlX-GT_cwN84nEDVWqSwGiiGJDcsyoRb5SCA2rODSSpjfDnnbBfSqTeNxOYgIkRyq8NZt7TzqVTHBtxKwyVGNieRu_aAKlPaAwfFHt9_PEPB3vtb_k8nrYAjfT_Tl_QHG3gJb9AHZP0BFjPQ-UV_Sxj5aMYqcOUjf_-R5b2_3UpiGmD
https://tracking.vuelio.co.uk/tracking/click?d=Ll4FUgvNO1AvcC2peciNAm4epfLIvFeLyFkIw6I3CHImxv7UBVWRebnkH5BNpgfWz1RZcHAYdfP60IA4zNbhhdGIzCverucKG2cTpSfJk57v2vyzk6IPOHGZFLiniC2FiGghvRK1YFHpJDDUhLQX4GiyZ1B734z2C1eLvjn1xMBdenPgLfu23w11OztEyEW_SQ2
https://tracking.vuelio.co.uk/tracking/click?d=4hbGx9NNQHIJrf2w4SlnexmLTvWebOz5t7f4wn56vjgSsfqK4Wi-8IZ4pMMuVxBbnSHNYhGSWwbOGjQO2TIhsE37Zh76sHPhvy3ZnQrEJSDkCIDRZPnVi0BUitdf5QABjw2
https://tracking.vuelio.co.uk/tracking/click?d=yGN1ZNFNwrjdWTtu3Yv1P92vQS3ulv1GzqQwn5zN8obp3y1souywTJy4Eltp_P6QeKQbFj4Ry0FCK_hzLapHxYSfrdcNgDQj5fS6LVtozwKUxQHc5CUvcAkAH1Bbg-4NDwEAuJBMefxVDofWE4FNJot8MZiSPNF7hZoBeQUEKIoo0
https://tracking.vuelio.co.uk/tracking/click?d=CDPf0VOsNElFuTBquk1yMLcNDYdLfk6078S-fDn4tnH47IeQPhdjp1VLKg67fId0nJhnpW0DLhg2byzpY5PzWTWTXyxxW-bKAubG_vkSTRlHvgI3yI4fWkKyOPvVScj-u8dZeiefx1yd9uhBU3qYsU2g3NUElmdVjHPSaLXcrsotjZiw8NW1SAOKdh9NczGSGQ2
mailto:erinyork@warwickshire.gov.uk
mailto:lynnbassett@warwickshire.gov.uk
https://tracking.vuelio.co.uk/tracking/click?d=aycr1y_RBmRIU_BFjDRbXJC_uqWrj-fPxAXUklxGujc-Y_MhMpGX-Cqijm1Vkc6pc9SEoqxp32m44JwxxjLq7_UeeHoQzjr8-4vIY2kcdpfCw5fF1pjpXVNsbcEr4GQalZESh2gLaAxqsh4XpBctoq1QLw6pbJrTUL-xEA1DZ9vW0


Term and Holiday Dates 

    

Academic Year          

2023-2024 
 

Autumn Term 2023 

 
Teacher Training Day  Friday 1st September 2023 
Term starts:    Monday 4th September 2023 

Half term:    Monday 30th - Friday 3rd November 2023 

Teacher Training Day  Monday 6th November 2023 
Term ends:    Friday 22th December 2023 

 

Spring Term 2024 

 
Teacher Training Day  Monday 8th January 2024 

Term starts:    Tuesday 9th January 2024 

Half term:    Monday 12th - Friday 16th February 2024 

Term ends:    Friday 22nd March 2024 

 

Summer Term 2024 

 
Term starts:    Monday 8th April 2024 

May Day:    Monday 6th May 2024  

Teacher Training Day  Tuesday 7th May 2024 

Half term:    Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May 2024 

Induction Day:   Wednesday 10th July 2024 

Term ends:    Thursday 18th July 2024 

Teacher Training Day  Friday 19th July 2024 



 

SEN Group 
 

Stockingford Children and Family Centre & Library 

St Paul’s Road 

Nuneaton 

CV10 8HW 
 

Every Monday afternoon 
 

This session offers advice and play for under 5’s 

 

 For more information 

and to book your 

place please ring 

02476 383708 



Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSL’s) 
 

At Stockingford nursery School, our Designated Safeguarding Leads can also provide support and signpost to services.  
 

Here are the team that can support you: 
 

 Katherine King, , Acting Headteacher - Designated safeguard Lead 

 Sally Phillips, Teacher -  Deputy Safeguarding Lead 

 Tina Shepherd, Senior Early Years Educator - Named Designated Safeguard Lead.  

 Jo Stubbs, Senior Early Years Educator - Named Designated Safeguard Lead 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Under the Education Act 2002, schools must make arrangements to safeguard and promote the welfare of 
children. The Children Act 1989) requires all school staff to pass on information which gives rise to a concern about a 
child’s welfare, including risk from neglect, physical, emotional or sexual abuse.  Staff will seek, in general, to discuss any 
concerns with the parent/carer and discuss the need to make a referral to Children’s Social Care if that is considered 
necessary.  This will only be done where such discussion will not place the child at increased risk of significant harm or 
cause undue delay.  The school will seek advice from Children’s Social Care when they have reasonable cause to suspect 
a child may be suffering or likely to suffer significant harm. The school’s Designated Safeguarding Lead carries out their 
responsibilities in accordance with the law and acts in the best interests of all children.’  

Welcome to our wellbeing corner which aims to provide support and ideas for keeping you and your child emotion-
ally and mentally well. Each month this newsletter will offer tips, information and support for you and your child, so 
read through and have a go- you never know. Sometimes a small change can make a big difference! 
We are lucky in our Centre to have Mental Health First Aid staff who can offer a listening ear and if need be, guide 
you to finding the right support and services. Please ask if you would like any further information about Mental 
Health and Wellbeing.  Never be afraid, worried or scared to ask for support! We are always here to offer a helping 
hand. 

 
 
Mental Health First Aiders 
 
 
 
 

Looking after your own mental health 

The NHS Every Mind Matters website have some useful information for anyone who feels they may need a little support or ad-
vice. 

Parenting or caring for a child or young person can be tough. It's important to make sure you look after your own 
mental wellbeing, as this will help you support yourself and those you care about.  Try to recognise and acknowledge 
when you're feeling low or overwhelmed. Struggling with something or experiencing your own mental health prob-
lems does not make you a bad parent or carer. 
 

It's completely normal to be worried, scared or helpless during difficult times, and feeling this way is nothing to be 
ashamed of.  Is there a friend, fellow parent or carer you trust enough to tell how you're feeling? Maybe there's fam-
ily, friends or a colleague who could support you or allow you a break?  There's plenty of help out there. You should 
never feel like you have to cope on your own.  Young Minds has lots of support for parents, including a helpline and 
guidance around parenting with a mental illness.  Mind has information and suggestions on how to man-
age parenting with a mental health problem. 
Scope has advice on managing stress when caring for a disabled child. 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/oneyou/every-mind-matters/childrens-mental-health/?
WT.tsrc=search&WT.mc_id=EMMParentsSearch&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIrbLH8sjc6wIVw7HtCh07jQjWEAAYASAAEgIJTvD_BwE  

      Sally Phillips          Sara Ward 

       Katherine King                   Sally Phillips  Tina Shepherd          Jo Stubbs 

https://youngminds.org.uk/find-help/for-parents/
https://youngminds.org.uk/find-help/for-parents/parents-guide-to-support-a-z/parents-guide-to-support-parental-mental-illness/
https://www.mind.org.uk/information-support/tips-for-everyday-living/parenting-with-a-mental-health-problem/parenting-and-mental-health/
https://www.scope.org.uk/advice-and-support/manage-stress-caring-for-disabled-child/
https://www.nhs.uk/oneyou/every-mind-matters/childrens-mental-health/?WT.tsrc=search&WT.mc_id=EMMParentsSearch&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIrbLH8sjc6wIVw7HtCh07jQjWEAAYASAAEgIJTvD_BwE
https://www.nhs.uk/oneyou/every-mind-matters/childrens-mental-health/?WT.tsrc=search&WT.mc_id=EMMParentsSearch&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIrbLH8sjc6wIVw7HtCh07jQjWEAAYASAAEgIJTvD_BwE


How we can use spring to boost our mental health 

Here are some tips on how we can use the arrival of spring to boost our mood and connect with 

the outdoors and others. 
 

Take notice of your surroundings 

In the spring, our environment changes around us. Wildlife emerges, greenery and outdoor 

spaces begin to flourish again, and the weather is (normally) much more enjoyable. This 

provides us the opportunity to be outside and appreciate what nature has to offer.  
 

What’s changing around you?   

In spring we have the ideal opportunity to spot change, from blossoming trees, increased bird 

song in the mornings, to lighter evenings. Taking the time to reflect on what’s changing can also 

be a fun activity with children. Why not even create your own checklist of natural objects, animals 

or plants to spot such as daffodils or insects, and tick them off as you take a walk together.  
 

Ground yourself 

Grounding yourself is a self-soothing technique that trains the mind and is specifically designed 

to assist in easing feelings of anxiety and panic. You can ground yourself anywhere, but it can be 

particularly calming and soothing when outside, and what better time to start than as we 

approach spring. Your five senses that allow you hear, smell, touch, taste and see are important 

so enjoy taking time to fully uncover them.  
 

Get green fingered!  

If you have an outdoor space, gardening is a great to way enjoy being outside and keep active, 

all whilst being creative. 

 

Treasure trails 

They don’t have to be exclusive to Easter or just for children.  

 

Socialise outside 

Rather than meeting indoors, when it’s nice weather outside, suggest meeting friends or family at 

the local park, host a picnic or hire some bikes. 

 

We shouldn’t feel pressure to ‘spring clean’ or ‘change’ in any way to improve our mental health, 

however if you’re feeling in need of a digital or physical reset to your environment, spring can 

offer the ideal opportunity to do this.  

 

Digital reset 

Social media can become consuming for many of us, and whether we’re aware we need to 

spend less time online, or we just want to make sure what we’re doing online isn’t negatively 

affecting our mental health, having a digital reset can improve how we feel day-to-day. 

  

Physical reset 

With busy lives and bigger priorities, it’s unreasonable to expect us to always live in an 

environment that’s clutter free, but if you do find yourself with extra time this spring, having a 

clear out can help you to feel more positive and calm about your surrounding environment.  

 

For more information please use the link below.  

https://mentalhealth-uk.org/blog/how-we-can-use-spring-to-boost-our-mental-health/ 

 

 

 

https://mentalhealth-uk.org/blog/how-we-can-use-spring-to-boost-our-mental-health/


Makaton signs of the month March 
We will be helping children to communicate through Makaton signs and spoken language.  

British Values - Rule of Law 

Rule of Law is linked to Managing Feelings and Behaviour in the Early Years Foundation 

Stage, which is part of Personal Social and Emotional Development. We need to 

support children in understanding their own behaviour and 

how it can impact upon others. At Stockingford Maintained 

Nursery School, we follow expectations, policies, procedures 

and routines. Children are supported to understand and 

adhere to the expectations and boundaries in our Nursery. 

Some of our expectations include ‘kind hands’, ‘listening 

ears’ and ‘tidy up time’. We also support children to develop skills of sharing and turn 

taking. We reinforce this through Makaton, Communication in print symbols and 

through modelling. Children are supported to begin to understand their own & others’ 

behaviour and to think about consequences and learn to distinguish right from wrong. 

Teaching staff are keen to encourage children to make positive choices, so their setting 

is a happy and safe place for them to learn and thrive. 

 

We are proud to say we are a 

Makaton accredited School 

Easter 

Chick 
Easter Egg 

Rabbit Flower 

Tree 













Family Information Service (FIS) 
 

We provide information, advice and one-to-one support for families with children and young people 
aged 0 to 25 across Warwickshire on issues including: 
 

 family relationships 

 finance 

 housing 

 parenting support 

 special educational needs and disabilities (SEND) 

 childcare health and wellbeing 
 

Phone: 01926 742274 
Website: https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/children-families 

The Early Help and Targeted Support Team 
 

Family Support Drop In  for advice for all families in Warwickshire 
 

For families, children and young people 0-19 years old, or 0-25 years with additional needs 
 

 

Duty Line 01926 412412  - 9am – 4pm  Monday – Friday 
 

 
 
 

 

CHAT Health  - A texting advice service for parents and carers of 
the pre-school child. 
 
If you have any questions about your pre-school child, or your own 
health and well-being you can use our texting service 07520 615293 
anytime. A health visitor will aim to text you back within 2 hours in normal 
working hours (Monday to Friday 9am to 5pm, excluding Bank Holidays). 
 
Please note we support messaging from UK numbers only, which will be 

charged at your normal rate. 

Parenting Information 
 

Parenting Programmes and 2 Hour Workshops 
Please visit the link below: 

http://childrenandfamilies.eventbrite.com  

Monday  12.00-2.00pm Stockingford Children and Family Centre 
St Pauls Road, Nuneaton CV10 8HW 

Tuesday  10.00am-12.00pm St Michaels Children and Family Centre 
Hazel Grove, Bedworth CV12 9DA 

Thursday  1.15-3.15pm Camp Hill Children and Family Centre 
Hollystitches Road, Nuneaton CV10 9QA 

Friday  12.00-2.00pm Riversley Park Children and Family Centre 
Coton Road, Nuneaton CV11 5TY 

Please note that times and dates may change during school holidays. 

Drop In 
Sessions 

 
Free and 

every 
week 

https://www.swft.nhs.uk/our-services/children-and-young-peoples-services/health-visiting
https://www.swft.nhs.uk/our-services/children-and-young-peoples-services/health-visiting
http://childrenandfamilies.eventbrite.com/

